
 

 

Dear professors,  

We are pleased to announce that the next Asian Conference of Mongolian Studies will be 

held at Dankook University Cheonan Campus, on September 27-28, 2024. The conference will 

focus on the history, culture, religion, language, and art of the Mongols, as well as Mongolia's 

historical and current political, economic, and global relations, and explore the prospects for 

the future. The conference will be a platform for discussion on the role and present state of 

Mongolian studies and their further development.  

We would be honored by your presence at the conference and invite you to deliver a paper 

on a topic of your choice within your area of research. Presentations can be conducted in 

Mongolian English or Korean and should not exceed 20 minutes, followed by a 10-minute 

discussion session. The organizers will provide participants guest house at Dankook University. 

The conference will take place at the International Conference Hall, Dankook University 

Cheonan Campus in Korea. Please note that travel and accommodation expenses will be the 

responsibility of the participants. 

Important dates:  

· Title Submission: June 28, 2024 

· Abstract and paper submission: August 31, 2024 

· The Asian Conference of Mongolian Studies: September 27th-28th, 2024(Arrival on 

September 26th and Departure on September 29th, 2024) 

Conference contacts: 

E-mail: mongolsudlal@hanmail.net 

You can also submit your information via Google Forms. ▶ https://url.kr/kyh6ia  

 

We look forward to your participation and contribution to this enriching scholarly event.  

Warm regards, 

 

Zayabaatar Dalai 

International Association of 

Mongolian Studies 

Song Byeong-Gu 

Korean Association for 

Mongolian Studies(KAMS) 
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